
Lakes Region Repeater Association  

Financial Committee Minutes of October 9, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Jonathan Wixon at 8:15 am at the Masonic Hall in 
Wolfeboro, NH, October 9, 2022. 

The upcoming annual meeting for the later part of October was discussed, particularly what kind of pizza 
to order for the annual meeting.  

It was decided 7 cheese pizzas, 7 peperoni pizzas, 3 meat lovers, 3 Hawaiian pizzas for a total of 20 
pizzas for a 6 pm delivery to the annual meeting being held at the Old Lions Club in Moultonborough, 
NH. Including salads and dressings, the cost came to $300. 

Sharie Cohen made a motion, Bob Ness seconded the motion and the voting to accept the above pizzas 
and salad menu was passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 and was followed by birthday cake for 3 members who were sharing 
the same birthday. 

Those in attendance were Frank Hammond, Jane Greer, Bob Ness, Lyn Ness, Bob Nelson and companion 
Iye, Ralph Simons, Keith Tuttle, Chip Gilbert, Brian Lewis, Paul Wynn, Don Percy, Sandy Percy, and Sharie 
Cohen, Jonathan Wixon 

Respectfully Summited By, 

Jane Greer 

Treasurer of LRRA 

  


